
We finally made it after a final action packed week! Carols by Candlelight,
Christmas lunch, the choir sang to the residents at Cholwell House, we had a
visit from Muffin the pony, the Always Tea Party took place and the week was
rounded up by the class Christmas parties. All that is left for us to say is have a
very merry Christmas and to wish you a happy new year.
We’ll see you all again ready to learn on Tuesday January 7th.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Some of our Year 6’s got into the festive spirit last night and helped serve
Christmas dinners to the elderly. The Thursday Club had their Christmas
party organised by Linda and Howard at the Village Hall. They all really
enjoyed and appreciated the children being there to help. They even got
some pudding after helping to tidy up.

Certificates of the week
Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head
Teacher’s Award this week:

Elizabeth, Pippa, Lewis, Johannes, Alfie and Martha.

The children with the most stars in their class this
week are:

Doodle Maths - Gracie, Joshua, Esme, Reuben, Ellis,
Imogen and Autumn.
Doodle Tables - Freddie and Rory.

TT Rockstars - Roman, Charlie and Sophie.
Aaron and Johannes collected their
certificates from last week.

Other Achievements

This term’s winner of the House Cup is Ruby. The house treat will be at the
beginning of next term.

Congratulations to the Year 6’s, and Charlie in Year 4, who took part in
The National Year 6 Primary Maths Challenge.

They received their certificates in assembly today. A huge well done to Elijah who
achieved a gold award and will be going onto the next round.



Notices
● Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school. Unless it is torrential rain,

children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions.
● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● Medications in school - We are unable to administer non-prescription medications in school. If

your child needs medication, your Dr should prescribe it and the medication can be signed into
school in the normal way. If you feel your child needs non-prescribed medication during the
school day, you will need to come into school to administer it.

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this
time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are
marked as late in the register.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.



Basketball Club - starting from 13th January 2025 - 15.15-16.15pm
https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/index.php

https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/index.php



